
7. BURWOOD LANDFILL SITE MANAGEMENT UPDATE 
 
 The Committee considered a report from Simon Collin, Solid Waste Manager, updating Councillors 

with current information relating to site management issues at the Burwood Landfill. 
 
 The report provided background to the appeals to the recently granted consent to continue operating 

the landfill until May 2005 and discussed the issues raised during the consent hearing process relating 
to: 

 
 ● Odour/landfill gas, 
 ● Proximity of operations to housing, 
 ● Leachate, 
 ● Daily cover, 
 ● Biosolids preparation area. 
 
 The Committee decided to support the preparation of estimates by staff for inclusion in the 2003/04 

draft Annual Plan for dealing with the Burwood Landfill gas issue, and complying with other new 
consent conditions. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


